
 

Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club 
Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI 
 
March 20, 2025  
 

 

The March 20, 2025, meeting was called to order by Treasurer, Tammy Hanlin at 6:59 pm.  
 
Secretary’s Report:   Motion to accept by Dave Whitehead, seconded by Matt Hughes.  MP    
Correspondence:  nothing  
 
Treasurers Report:  Treasurer’s report was presented by Tammy Hanlin.  Motion by Dave 
Whitehead, seconded by Dave Ahsley to approve the report.  MP 
 
Groomer Trails:    
• Trails are closed.   

 
NTA 
• Next meeting April 1. 
• Brett Corlett is stepping down as Paper Coordinator for SNARS in Douglas County. 
 
AWSC:   
• Spring Convention in Green Bay, March 28-30.  Bruce & Donna Bergsten will be going.   

 
Tri County Corridor:    
• Reimbursement check for Snow ATV has not been received yet. 

 
Social:   
• It was suggested that a tour of snowmobile factories be coordinated for this fall. 

 
Unfinished Business: 
• Next Meat Raffle will be April 9.  

Bingo dates for 2025 will be May 11 (Mother’s Day) and Nov 22 (hunting season opener) 
and will be purse and flowers. 

• Insurance discussion – Schwartz & Shea still looking.  Tammy Hanlin is checking with Holden 
Insurance to see if they can get us a better deal.  Discussion of $1  mil vs. $2 mil required for 
railroad crossings.   

• By-laws and Guideline review.   
 Article IV. Section 1.  Eliminate section e. (Any person may hold multiple officer 

positions, however, one person may not be both President and Vice-President.) 
This will be voted on at the April meeting. 
 



• Landowners’ Dinner – April 17 at Twin Gables.  Invitations will go out about April 1.   
RSVP if you want ribs (either ½ rack or whole rack) 
Need to check with Chad Sisko re: new landowners to add to the invitations. 

 
New Business: 
• Matt Hughes asked about ATV mileage on Trail 6 from Jody Jacobson’s to the storage 

building.  Dave Whitehead stated that this #1 on Clint Meyer’s list.  Need to check to see 
that everything is ready to apply for this.  Do we have signed easements? 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:34 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Donna Bergsten 
BRR Secretary 


